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June 21, 2012 
 
Delivered By Email & RESS 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli 
  Board Secretary 
 
 
Re: Haldimand County Hydro Inc. (EB-2012-0027) 

An Application for the Disposition of Account 1562 Deferred Payment in 
Lieu of Taxes (“PILs”) 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Haldimand County Hydro’s Interrogatory Responses in the proceeding as noted above 
are due June 21, 2012.  In spite of Haldimand County Hydro working diligently to 
prepare responses to interrogatories received on June 4, 2012 from Board Staff, we are 
unable to meet today’s filing deadline.  It is expected that our filing will not be delayed 
beyond June 26, 2012. 
 
Haldimand County Hydro regrets any inconvenience caused by this delay and 
appreciates the Board’s understanding thereof. 
 
Yours truly, 
HALDIMAND COUNTY HYDRO INC. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Jacqueline A. Scott 
Finance Manager 
 


